
Anne Opiyo and Diana Otieno have 
been members of CWPFG since 
2012. They say: 
 
“We appreciate the role of this group 
for championing women and girls 
welfare in the society.  Through 
CWPFG, we have been able to 
benefit from reproductive health care 
through the provision of 
contraceptives.” 


